## Reynoldsburg City Schools



Dear Parents,

I am extremely proud to be in the midst of my third your as principal of French Run Elementary School. The French Run Community has been such an important and influential part of my career as an educator. Over the past few years we have had many successes. We have learned from one another and grown together. As a leader, I am always planning and looking toward the future. I am proud of the level of personalization that we are able to provide for our students and the relationships that we have built with you all. French Run is growing, but we still have a small school feel. While I am proud of this school, there is always room to improve and continuous improvement is at the forefront of our work here at French Run. As we look to move French Run Elementary forward, we would like your input. Please take a moment to complete this quick survey about French Run Elementary currently and possible thoughts on the improvement of your child's educational experience. Click the link below to begin the survey. Please only complete the survey once. The survey will close on February 27, **2015.** Thank you for your continued support and teamwork as we work toward success for our kids!

http://bit.ly/1FOSXAE

Sincerely, Mr. Hardy

Board of Education
Elaine Tornero President • Loretta King, Vice President
Joe Begeny • Sandra Long
Tina Thomas-Manning, Superintendent • Tammira S. Miller, Treasurer